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Monthly Report - September 2014
Please accept my apologies for the slightly delayed monthly report whilst I have been on holiday. 
My monthly surgeries at the Fox Inn have been very popular and well-attended recently. That in August overran by nearly two hours! I am delighted that the idea has been popular and enables people to come down to see me at a convenient time and place; I encourage others to come to see me with any problems.
I have noticed and reported the broken street signs on Fleming Drive and at the Steeple Barton turnoff and asked for those to be repaired; this has been done in the last week. 
I would like to draw attention to the planning application number 14/1189/P/FP which relates to Hopcroft’s Holt garage. It represents a redevelopment of the site, but with a significant increase in retail food space. This may have a significant impact on the trade available to, in particular, the Middle Barton Post Office/Shop. I intend to ask for this proposal to go to committee, but would like to draw it to everybody’s attention and would welcome any views on the merits or demerits of the application. 
The draft local plan remains open for consultation and I encourage everyone to have their say: http://www.westoxon.gov.uk/draftlocalplan
Elsewhere, work has started and progresses on the two Middle Barton developments: any residents interested are encouraged to apply to the list to ensure that they are able to be considered when the developments are complete. 
Whilst counter-intuitive to think of snow given the weather we have been having, I would like to organise a group of volunteers to clear the pavements of the main routes during the winter; these things take time to arrange. Even half a dozen could clear the main routes to and from the pubs, post office/shop and along North Street in no time at all, and then have a drink afterwards to celebrate! The more the merrier: it doesn't take long and is well worth doing, and as the Parish Council have provided bins and grit, we should make good use of them. I would encourage anyone interested in helping to contact me. 
The surgery dates for the rest of 2014 are: 4th October, 8th November, 6th December.
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